Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
LAGUNA III DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE

REGIONAL OFFICE IV-A
Mariflor Subd., Brgy. Del Remedio, San Pablo City

September 26, 2019

CERTIFICATION

With regards to the submission of Indicative APP FY 2020 for Consulting
Services, this certification is issued to certify that this Office does not have any

Consulting Services on our scheduled procurement activities for FY 2020.
This is in compliance to AO25 IATF Memorandum Circular No. 2019-1 dated
September 03, 2019, re-Guidelines on the Grant of the Performance-Based Bonus

(PBB) for Fiscal Year (FY) 2019 under EO No. 80, s. 2012 and EO No. 201, s. 2016.

This shall serve as Certification, to this effect.

JOVE ENDOZA
OIC-Assista gional Director
Concurrent District Engineer
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